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Dear Dr. Kumar:

Welcome to the American Academy of Ophthalmology! We have received and processed
your application for 2012 membership. Membership entitles you to a waived registration
fee for our 2012 Joint Meeting with the Asia Pacific Academy of Ophthalmology in
Chicago, Nov 10 to 13.

The Academy strives to always be at your service. Access to the Ophthalmic News &

Education (ONE ® ) Network is just one of the many benefits offered to you through
the Academy's website. ONE provides a single source of ophthalmic news and education,
including full text access to the following journals: Ophthalmology, American Journal of
Ophthalmology, Survey of Ophthalmology, Ophthalmology Clinics of North America, and
the British Journal of Ophthalmology. To learn more, visit one.aao.org. 

To log on to the Academy Web site, enter  kumarsrivastavadk@rediffmail.com as
your user name and aao123 (all lower case) as your password. Once you log in, you will
be prompted to create a new password. If you are unable to log in successfully, contact
Member Services.
Your Academy ID# is 1471438. 

If you have any questions regarding your membership, you can reach us by e-mail
member_services@aao.org or by phone at 866.561.8558 (toll free, US only) or
+1.415.561.8581.

The Academy is proud to have you as a member and dedicated to meeting your needs.
Our staff stands ready to serve you.

Sincerely,

David W. Parke II, MD
Executive Vice President and CEO
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